Happy New Year!

Learn about Solar Energy
at the January Club Meeting

We look forward to seeing everyone
at the meeting on Wednesday,
January 12th at 1 PM in the LOW
Community Center in classroom 2.
Kerry has arranged to have a
representative from Dominion
Energy come and speak to us about
Solar Energy! This should be
interesting and informative. Do you
have questions about solar energy?
Bring your questions and curiosity.

Congratulations to Jen

Heinz and Sandra Smith
Jen Heinz and Sandra Smith have
been elected as Co-Chairs of the
Orange County Democratic
Committee (OCDC). This is the
official organization working with
the State Democratic Party. Their
headquarters is located at 111
Chapman Street in the town of
Orange.

Jen, Sandra and | have discussed
ways that we can work together to
promote local Democratic
candidates. We plan on
coordinating some events
throughout the year in addition to
the Tri-County Fundraiser.

Did you see this funny

cartoon that was

published in the Free
Lance Star on

December 28th?

What Fun We Have Had!

What a great time we have had in
the past year getting together at
meetings, Dinner for Democrats,
the Environment Committee, the
Book Club, the Picnic, the Tri-
County Fundraiser and the
Christmas Luncheon! Please be
sure to scroll down this attachment
to see pictures of the Luncheon.
We were able to give our House of
Delegate candidate $1,500 for her
campaign. All this because of our
wonderful Democratic Club
Members.

It is time once again to pay dues.
Some folks have already paid dues!
Please save Howard, our Treasurer,
a phone call and pay your dues of
$30 on our website at:
www.lowdemocrats.org

or

bring your check written to:

LOW Democratic Club to the Jan
meeting. Thank you!
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Food Drive

in the town of Orange
Locust Grove has the Wilderness
Food Pantry. There is another Food
Pantry in the town of Orange called
the Love Pantry. Please bring an
item of food (cereal, canned veggies
and fruit, pasta, peanut butter, etc)
when you come to the January
meeting. Sheila Clark will take the
donated items to the food drive in
the town of Orange.

Democratic Club
Book Club

We meet every other month. The
next Book Club meeting will be on
Thursday, February 10th. Please let
Sheila know if you would like to host
the meeting.

We are reading Lead From the
Outside, the New York Times
Bestseller by Stacy Abrams. Want to
join us? Contact Book Club
Chairman, Sheila Clark at
sheilaclark769@gmail.com or call
her at 540-972-0305.

©202 PITTSAURGH POST- GAZETTE
CREATORS SYNDICATE






